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Important Information 
 

TRAINING OPPORTUNITY:  

Perspectives on Vaccine Hesitancy Webinar 

The Department of Health Immunization Section would like to share information regarding an upcoming 

educational opportunity. The national Area Health Education Center (AHEC) is hosting a webinar, Perspectives 

on Vaccine Hesitancy. The webinar is scheduled for Wednesday, January 10, 2018 from 3 p.m.–4 p.m. EST. 

Target Audience 

This activity has been designed to meet the educational needs of health professionals who provide and/or 

promote immunizations including physicians, physician assistants and registered nurses. 

Educational Objectives 

Discussion topics will include the power of real-life narrative, the wealth of (mis)information, celebrity-ism, and 

confusion. Risk-benefit communication will be explored and thoughts will be offered on how to better deal with 

this threat to public health.  

The speaker for this event is Gary S. Marshall, MD, Professor of Pediatrics, Chief, Division of Pediatric 

Infectious Diseases, University of Louisville School of Medicine. 

Please join us… Register Now! 

For more information, email info@ntc.nationalahec.org. 
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